From: Gloria Rasmussen <gjrasmussen67@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2022 2:57 PM

To: Chad Centola

Subject: Recylcing Residential Pick Up Sunriver

[You don't often get email from gjrasmussen67 @gmail.com. Learn why this is important at
http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification.]

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

| strongly support the option to have my recycling picked up on a subscription basis at my home. Currently | have
garbage pickup every two weeks which is most adequate for my needs and would propose the same option for my
recycling. Itis time that Sunriver move into the modern era and dispose of their recycling efficiently by residence rather
than driving to a center.

Gloria Rasmussen
21 McNary Lane
Sunriver, OR 977707



